
NEW CLOSURE DATE: Twinsburg Road to 
Close for 14 Days for Culvert Replacement 
Jul 22, 2021 - Northfield Center Township, OH 

Summit County Engineer Alan Brubaker, PE, PS would like to alert residents and 
motorists of the closure of the Twinsburg Road, just west of Walters Road, for 14 days 
starting October 4, 2021 for a culvert replacement. The original closure date was 
delayed due to waterline issues. The waterline work has been completed and the 
contractor will begin the work on October 4, 2021. The road closure signs near the 
closure will be updated with the new date.  

There will be no through traffic; however local traffic will be able to access Twinsburg 
Road to the point of the closure, denoted with the red circle on the detour route map. 
The detour route will be posted. The detour route involves Walters Road, Hines Hill 
Road, and Olde 8 Road. All work is subject to inclement weather. 
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